
Stress Testing Linux and 10G Upgrades 

***UPDATE*** 

Our thanks to everyone who participated in the 10/22/2007 stress test. The final piece of 
this test is gathering the testers' feedback. If you encountered any problems during testing 
please be sure to send email to Alice Samuel and Carol Powers as soon as possible. They 
will determine the need for a second stress test based on feedback received. 
 
Stress testing is an important component of our testing process. Please review the Stress 
Testing Instructions document to learn more about how you can help! 

 




